
From: DYPXCPWEB@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au 

Sent: 7/10/2021 7:02 AM 
To: "DA Submission Mailbox" <DASubmission@northernbeaches.nsw.gov.au> 
Subject: Online Submission 

07/10/2021 

M R  Mad Pelaez 
67 - A Woorarra AVE 
North Narrabeen NSW 2101 

RE: DA2021/1612 - 1 Clarke Street NARRABEEN NSW 2101 

The design o f  the Seawall was not well thought o f  it seems. ESD and sustainability reports if  undertaken 
prior to the construction should have been made public especially to the community as well as the design. 
During design development from initiation 

, 
there was no community consultations bring the community is 

on o f  the stakeholders. This is all so wrong in many levels. From environmental, social, social -economic 
and public assets are not enhanced, optimised but compromised. 
This should be stopped now until the community, the stakeholders that is the general public, taxpayers get 
on board with a design that is sustainable, not harmful to environment and that is socially encouraging. 
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